Dear mums, dads and carers                                       20 April 2020

It's the first day back after the holidays.. but obviously it's not!
I hope you and your families are all well and doing what you can to stay occupied, exercised and positive.
As you know teachers had planned for today to be the day we share with you our new ways of helping you with Home Learning. Unfortunately they and many of you have discovered the school website is struggling to cope! Our website is run by a company called School Spider and they have been having problems for the last three or four days. 
We have been assured that they will have things sorted so please do not worry about trying to log on just yet; leave things a few hours or so, or even until tomorrow and I'm sure you and your children will be able to begin the next stage of the new way of learning!

 As always many thanks for your support
Adam Croft
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